
     May 21, 2002 
 

 
 

 
To the Honorable 
     The Common Council 

Room 205, City Hall  
 

RE: Resolution authorizing lease of off-street parking spaces 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 

 
Attached is a resolution authorizing the execution of a one-year lease with James 

Brojanac for parking spaces on the off-street lot located at 5500 West Lisbon Avenue.  
Mr. Brojanac has leased these spaces for their customer parking for many years and 
has requested that this lease be renewed for one year beginning July 1, 2002.  The only 

term to change is the annual rent that will be increased $120 per year.  
 

Representative of the Department of Public Works will be available to discuss 
this request at the appropriate committee hearings, and we recommend adoption of the 
attached resolution. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
Commissioner of Public Works 
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Enclosures 
 

c: Cindy Angelos 
Sharon McGuire 
FILE 


